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Sfrwattis, Sherrl

From: J. Bradley Greenblum [brad@greenblum.com]

Sent: Tuesday. August 02.2005 10:40 AM

To: Slrwaitls, Sherrl
Cc: Jchaney@palmhartx>r.com; emoore@mooregroup.net; 'GM008 (SMTP)'

Subject: Palm Harbor Homes zoning (C14-05-0048) for 15996 N. IH - 35, Austin, Tx

Sherri: per our dueling voice messages, at the request of our client Palm Harbor Homes, Inc., in connection with the
referenced zoning case which Is scheduled for this Thursday, August 4,2005, we would like to request a postponement
until AUGUST 25th, 2005. This will allow PHH to complete their site research/Investigation and some minor site work that
Is underway In connection with Impervious coverage questions that have been raised by an adjacent neighbor and city
staff. Please note that I have given Mr. Larry Nelman (the Interested adjacent neighbor), a courtesy call re: our request
and he is In agreement PHH hopes to have the work and research completed shortly but just In case the rain continues
to Impact their work, I took the liberty of skipping the 18th hearing so we would not be put In a position of potentially
needing another extension. Thank you for your consideration and taking this to City Council on our behalf. I wilt keep
you posted as to our progress. If you need anything further, please don't hesitate to contact me or Ed Moore directly.
Please confirm that you have received this request

Best wishes

J. BRADLEY GREENBLUM
505 West 15th Street
Austin, Texas 78701
PH: (512) 435-6560
FX: (512) 435-6559
bradfSjgrcenblum. com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message and its attachments are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act The information contained in this transmission is confidential and intended only for the personal use of the intended recipients)
named above and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable taw. If the
reader of this message U not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of
this communication or other me is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender
(only) by reply email or by telephone, (512) 433-6560, and promptly delete/destroy the original and any copies of this message.
Unauthorized interception of mis email is a violation of federal criminal law. Thank you for your cooperation
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